
 
 

  

 

31 May 2023 

Media Alert 
 

 
Report Recognises Prolonged Transition to Adulthood for Young Tasmanians  

 
 

The Youth Network of Tasmania (YNOT), the Tasmanian Behavioural Lab and the Peter Underwood 

Centre will officially launch a report entitled Emergent Adulthood: Review of Literature in Hobart 

tomorrow {THURSDAY, 1 JUNE}.  

 

This important piece of work integrates academic literature to better understand the general 

challenges and experiences of young people between the ages of 18-25 years in Tasmania today. 

 

Chief Executive Officer, Tania Hunt from the Youth Network of Tasmania, Professor Swee-Hoon 

Chuah from the Tasmanian Behavioural Lab, Dr. Becky Shelley from the Peter Underwood Centre and 

young Tasmanian, Jarin White will be available for interview.  

 

 
What:  Launch of Emergent Adulthood: Review of Literature Report  
 
Who:  Chief Executive Officer, Tania Hunt from the Youth Network of Tasmania, Professor Swee-

Hoon Chuah from the Tasmanian Behavioural Lab, Dr. Becky Shelley from the Peter 

Underwood Centre, and young Tasmanian Jarin White.  

 
When: Tomorrow {THURSDAY} 1 June, 9.30am  
 
Where: Tasmanian Behavioural Lab, Lower Ground, 100 Melville Street, Hobart  
 
 
 

Media contact: Tania Hunt, 0427 466 189, ceo@ynot.org.au  
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